Report

FFGC Strategic Planning Committee

Tina V. Tuttle, chrm.

Winter Park, 9 January 2019

This chairman saw to the distribution of 10,000 new FFGC Membership Brochure tri-folds while on Officer’s Tour.  Each district was encouraged to take what they thought they might need, up to 1 per person.  A box is held at HQ and a box was given to Membership chairmen. Ten thousand Membership Rack cards were also produced and staged at HQ for distribution at this meeting by the Membership Team. Membership brochures are being translated into Spanish.
Many of the 88 requested Position Descriptions were returned to this chairman and filed alphabetically in a notebook. The notebook was given to the President-elect to help with recruiting new board members and to get a better understanding of what board positions accomplish.

The committee continues to assist in suggesting new ways to restructure, reorganize and create a more efficient Board of Directors, in keeping with the requirements of our Bylaws and the Guide Star program. Only the Chairmen of a committee is to serve as a voting member of the Board of Directors, not the entire committee.
The committee prepared a preliminary budget for the 100th anniversary celebration gathering bids for items such as the 100-year History book and commemorative sale items. 
This chairman created an agenda and conducted the January 8 meeting. Items for discussion include establishing Policies and Procedures for this committee, membership, technology, and review of the 100th budget.

Tina V. Tuttle, 3VP and Chairman of Strategic Planning

Summary: The FFGC Strategic Planning Committee procured and distributed 10,000 new FFGC Membership brochure and rack cards, gathered position descriptions for many FFGC chairmanships for the President-elect and prepared a budget for our 100th anniversary celebration.

